AN EXCLUSIVE TRAIN-THE-TRAINER OPPORTUNITY
Hosted by Caterpillar Safety Services

Caterpillar Safety Services is offering an exclusive opportunity for your trainers to learn how to facilitate Caterpillar Safety
Services' Supervisor Training in Accountability & Recognition Techniques (S.T.A.R.T.™) workshop. The Train-the-Trainer
format will teach participants how to confidently and effectively facilitate these workshops within their own organizations.

WORKSHOP DETAILS

Date:
Tuesday, June 8—Thursday, June 10

Time:
8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Location:
Caterpillar Material Handling and
Underground-East Peoria, IL

Supervisor Training in Accountability and Recognition
Techniques (S.T.A.R.T.) Train-the-Trainer Workshop

The S.T.ART. Train-the-Trainer workshop is intended to teach skilled
trainers how to deliver training content from the S.T.A.R.T. workshop;
topics include but are not limited to the importance of safety
accountability, multi-causation of incidents, recognition and motivation,
and how supervisors can shape a safety culture that prevents incidents.
Training will include review of the S.T.A.R.T. content, highlight key training
concepts, and provide the opportunity for each trainer to present/facilitate
a portion of the content and then receive feedback from their peers and
the facilitating consultant.

Price:

$5,500 per individual trainer plus 50% off first year online streaming subscription
based on number of subscriptions needed per company (e.g. up to 3 is $1,300).
Print copies of the materials will be provided to each participant.

To Reserve Your Seat Contact:
Jamie Wood — 309.494.4186
Wood_Jamie_R@cat.com

Learn more about
Caterpillar Safety Services:
CAT.COM/SAFETY

CATERPILLAR



https://www.cat.com/safety



